
High Surf  Advisory  
 

 The National Weather Service has issued a  

High Surf Advisory for Orange County 
 

Long-period south swells to bring elevated to high surf and  

dangerous rip currents today through Thursday, June 16.    

Surf increasing to 5 –7 Feet with local sets to 9 Feet.  

 

High Surf Advisory in effect until 10:00 PM,  Thursday, June 16 

 

For current weather conditions or additional information,   

please visit the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration  

online at: www.NOAA.gov or call (858) 675-8700. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Weather Advisory 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor  

at (949) 923-2236. 

                                         
www.OCDPH.com 

http://www.ocdph.com/

